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-----Original Message----- 

Sent: 26 October 2020 17:35 
To: ETC <ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Inquiry on permit EPR/HP3228XT/V004: NNB Generation Company (HPC) Limited 

Dear Sir, 

I am horrified that EDF are seeking permission to do away with the Acoustic Fish Deterrent at Hinckley Point C given the 
Severn Estuary’s newly designated status as a Marine Protection Area. Accordingly, I want a chance to make 
representations at a fully public inquiry. 

I do not believe there are any feasible fish diversion measures which could meet Habitat Regs. 

Moreover, the killing of European Protected Species (EPS) such as that caused by the sucking in of marine life as water 
is abstracted is forbidden under the Conservation of Habitats and Species law when an alternative exists. An alternative 
does exist. It is the building of a cooling system on the Hinckley Point site using air cooling or evaporative cooling towers.

I look forward to hearing from you about the timing of the public inquiry. 

Yours faithfully, 

Richard Atkinson 

Richard Atkinson 

Sent from my iPad 
[Coronavirus advice image with text saying Hands, Face, Space] 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for 
the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no 
action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have 
received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 
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